
                                       in the Mohawk Valley 

1st Annual Conference 

 The American Revolution  

For More Information Contact  
Brian Mack at 518-774-5669 or  
call FPM at 518-993-2527   
E-mail us at fortplaimuseum@yahoo.com 

May 1-3, 2015 

 6 great authors presenting on the 

history of the Mohawk Valley during 

America’s War for Independence 

 Guided tours of area historic sites 

 Cocktails & Conversation 

More information coming soon! 

Fort Plain Museum 

Save the Date! 


